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“Invisible” is often a term used for homeless youth who fall through the cracks, who lack support and 
resources. Often, these young people are from minority groups, or are LGBT. Many come out of the foster or 
juvenile justice system. Fifty percent of them do not have a high school diploma.  

It’s a sad story, and one that is hard to quantify, because there are few hard numbers on how many young 
people are on the streets.  

This hour, we talk about a new report 
by the Partnership for Strong 
Communities, “Invisible No More: 
Creating Opportunities for Youth Who 
Are Homeless.” They interviewed 
nearly one hundred homeless youth 
across the state. We’ll find out what 
they learned.  

It’s not just the young who are invisible. 
Earlier this month, a memorial service 
was held to remember 43 homeless 
people who died in 2013. 

And the Connecticut Coalition to End 
Homelessness released their most 
recent report on the problem in our 
state. Join the conversation on 
homelessness.  

GUESTS:  

Alicia Woodsby, Deputy Executive Director of the Partnership for Strong Communities 

Stacey Violante Cote, Attorney at the Center for Children's Advocacy 

Lisa Tepper Bates, Executive Director of the Connecticut Coalition to End Homelessness 

Nathan Fox, Project Supervisor at Hands on Hartford 

Sarah Ratchford, member of the statewide affordable housing committee and the Journey Home consumer 
advisory committee, and a staff writer for Beat of the Street 

 

http://wnpr.org/post/look-homelessness-connecticut 


